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I OPPOSE [HB 4063]. 

 

[HB 4063] is a waste of money. 

 

The Professionals in the Oregon Business Development Department should have 

already developed such a program...plus it is too costly. 

 

Private Developers are getting a 'Free Ride' with [HB 4063]. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon CONCURS 


